
 

 

 

 
 

Player Development Pathway Announcement 
 

Elgin Middlesex Soccer Association (EMSA) is pleased to announce that it has reached an 
agreement with London TFC Academy and FC London to become a partner in the Player 
Development Pathway within the District.  London TFC, on behalf of EMSA will operate 2 teams 
(one male and one female) at both the U13 and U14 divisions of the West Region Soccer 
League beginning with the 2020 outdoor season, similar to Whitecaps London. London TFC will 
join Whitecaps London in providing a high level development pathway for the youth soccer 
players of the District at the Regional level.  We are pleased to welcome London TFC and FC 
London to the EMSA ranks and look forward to the opportunities that Whitecaps London, 
London TFC and FC London will provide for the youth players of EMSA.  
 
More specific information will be provided through their respective websites along with a Q & A 
page and a flowchart on the EMSA website.   
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